
 

 
Worplesdon Primary School – 

Weekly Update 

 

Friday 24th November  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

This week, we have been introduced to the different forms of parenthesis, and we have 

immersed ourselves in the eastern European folktale of the Christmas Spiders (and how 

tinsel came to be decoration). 

In maths, we have completed our week consolidating our understanding of multiplying and 

dividing by 10/100/1000, and also by multiples of 10/100/1000. 

 

Homework  

Thank you for supporting your child with their reading and homework - it is great to see so 

many children completing their homework tasks and their accuracy continuing to increase! 

Well done to all those who have completed their homework on Atom Prime! 

Remember to keep the practice on TT Rock Stars ‘Sound Checks’ and ‘Studio time’! With 

our impending unit on fractions - and the intuitive link between multiplications and fractions - 

it is ever-necessary that the children practise their times tables. 

 

Owls Class Assembly 

Thank you to all the parents who came to watch our class assembly, the children have really 

enjoyed performing on stage! They should be very proud of their hard work and the team 

work shown!  

 

Carols by Candlelight 

The children have started practising their carols for the Carols By Candlelight event on 

Wednesday 13th December. We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible.  

 

 

Thanks for all of your support, 

The Year 5 Team 

Mr Kennedy, Miss Taylor, Mr Djadali, and Miss Piercy 

 


